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OSHCLUB
During this period of change and uncertainty across NSW, OSHClub are committed to
remaining open for families who are unable to provide education and care at home.

What will happen to my existing bookings? 
From Monday 19 July OSHClub will not charge families that keep their children at home, instead
these bookings will be marked as an absence

We will be waiving the gap fee for all absences during this time, meaning our parents will not be
charged if you keep your child/ren at home. 

OSHClub will continue to receive the Child Care Subsidy from the Government for these absences
in line with the childcare support announcement from the Australian Government on 15 July 2021.
 This support will ensure we can continue to provide a safe, engaging outside school hours care
option for families in our community.

We anticipate that this arrangement will be in place until the end of ‘Learning from Home’
directive from the NSW Government.

We thank you for your understanding and support.
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